Here is a template one of our volunteers put together when emailing her Senator and Representative regarding this Health Czar bill. Feel free to use and adjust it to your personal preference. It is imperative to contact House Representatives to stop this power grab before it’s too late.

Email about Health Czar bills


Vote No on Fast Tracked Health Czar Bills H.4927 and S.915

Dear _,

In that two of our Creator-endowed and unalienable rights are life and liberty, I am asking you to stand firmly against bills H.4927 and S.915 that would establish a "Secretary of Health and Policy" in South Carolina.

Under these bills, this "Secretary":
- would be appointed by the Governor without qualification requirements;
- would be given the power over all health and safety measures in South Carolina; and
- would get to "play puppet master over the State Health Plan, regulations, and health policy."

Furthermore, the proposed new "Executive Office of Health and Policy" would consolidate all of the following agencies under one power:
 - Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services;
- Department of Disabilities and Special Needs;
- Department of Public Health;
- Department of Health and Human Services;
- Department of Mental Health; and
- Department on Aging.

This is far too much authority for any one person to have and could easily result in medical tyranny in our state!

Our Creator gave intelligence to each human being regarding the health care he/she requires for his/her own well-being. We must never have our healthcare dictated to us!

During this session of the SC General Assembly, I am asking you to vote against H.4927 and S.915 each and every time it comes up, no matter what kinds of amendments are made.

